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Dear Parent 

We are delighted that you have chosen LRGS for your son’s secondary education and we are really 
looking forward to getting to know him over the years.      

At this time in the school year we normally contact parents to ask for help in providing the wonderful 
range of out-of-the-classroom activities at school. In these uncertain times we still want to ensure 
that we continue to provide the very best opportunities. In September we will be relaunching all of 
our extra-curricular activities offering outstanding sporting and cultural experiences to develop the 
skills and talents of each individual pupil. 

Government funding provides the school with the resources for day-to-day teaching and learning. It 
does not contribute towards the wide range of extra-curricular activities we provide. Whether it is a 
local sporting tournament, a regional competition or a national quiz, we wish to keep offering these 
exciting and challenging opportunities to our pupils. In order to do so, we need to raise all of the 
costs ourselves and we ask every parent, who possibly can, to donate to the Annual Fund. The need 
for help continues and is even greater now as some of our families may be struggling and not able to 
support their children as they would wish.  

I urge you to read the Annual Fund leaflet which provides more information. If you can help us, 
please return the donation form as soon as possible, preferably no later than the 9th July.  You can 
return the form by post or, if you prefer, scan and email it to development@lrgs.org.uk. 

Should you wish to discuss your giving or have any questions please get in touch with our 
Development Office staff either by email development@lrgs.org.uk 

Thank you so much for your support and I look forward to seeing you in the not too distant future. 

Yours sincerely 

Dr C J Pyle 
Headmaster 
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